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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY

FLORIDA FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT

City of Everglades City

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has determined that the City of Everglades City’s project involving the replacement and upgrade of wastewater treatment facilities at the City’s wastewater treatment plant located at Copeland Avenue and Kumquat Street will not adversely affect the environment. The total cost of the project is estimated at $7,122,251. The project may qualify for a State Revolving Fund loan, composed of federal funds and state funds, as well as a small community wastewater facilities construction grant. A full copy of the Florida Finding of No Significant Impact can be obtained by writing to: Brian Moody, Department of Environmental Protection, State Revolving Fund Program, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS#3505, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or call (850)245-7546.
